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COMBUSTION ENGINEERING
August 2,1988
LD-88-069

Docket No. STN 50-470F
(Project No. 675)

Mr. Guy Vissing, Project Manager
Standardization and Non-Power Reactor

Project Directorate
Office of Nuclear Regulation
Attn: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Revision 05 to Combustion Engineerings Quality Assurance
Topical Report, CENPD-210

Reference: Letter, A. E. Scherer (C-E) to G. S. Vissing (NRC),
LD-88-033, dated May 23, 1988

Dear Mr. Vissing:

The reference letter provided responses to several NRC questions
concerning Chapter 17 of CESSAR-DC, Quality Assurance. The reference also
identified that the remaining questions would be addressed in Revision 05
to our Quality Assurance program description, CENPD-210, and submitted by the
third quarter of 1988.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are finalizing our
review and anticipate that we will be transmitting CENPD-210, Revision 05,
in September of 1988. At that time we will also submit a "road map" which
identifies where in Revision 05 the remaining Quality Assurance questions
are specifically addressed.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or T. L.
Cameron of my staff at (203) 285-5217.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC

'M
A. Eicherer gO03
Director f
Nuclear Licensing ifo

AES:ss
'

Power Systems 1000 Prospect HA Road (203) 688 1911 |

Combustion Engineenng, Inc. Post Offce Box 500 Telex: 99297 )
8808110311 880802 Nw, Connectcut MS-m

ADOCK0500g0. DR


